
 
 
 
 

August 9, 2016 
 
 
Bradley S. Squibb, Radiation Safety Officer 
Bering Sea Environmental (BSEn), LLC 
615 East 82nd Street, Suite 200 
Anchorage, Alaska 99518 
 
SUBJECT:  NOTIFICATION OF INITIATION OF ACTIVITIES LICENSE NUMBER 50-29273-01 
 
Dear Mr. Squibb: 
 
By email dated July 28, 2016, you provided notification to this office that you would initiate 
certain activities at Norfolk Navy Shipyard under the subject license at 50-29273-01.  This 
notification was required by License Condition 15.  No further actions regarding your notification 
are required.  You can contact this office at 817-200-1547 if you have any questions about this 
letter. 
 
In accordance with 10 CFR 2.390 of the NRC’s “Rules of Practice,” a copy of this letter will be 
available electronically for public inspection in the NRC Public Document Room or from the 
NRC’s document system (ADAMS).  ADAMS is accessible from the NRC Web site at 
http://www.nrc.gov/reading-rm/adams.html. 
 
Thank you for your cooperation    

Sincerely, 
 
 
       /RA/ 
 

Casey C. Alldredge, Health Physicist 
Nuclear Materials Safety Branch B 

 
 
 
Cc: Brandon Wheeler 
Bering Sea Environmental (BSEn), LLC 
 
Docket: 030-37559 
License: 50-29273-01 
Controls: 591541 


